
March 9, 2017 

 

Scholarship Committee 

Gateway Community and Technical College 

790 Thomas More Parkway 

Edgewood, Kentucky 41017 

 

Dear Committee Members, 

I am honored to be asked to write a scholarship recommendation for Lee C. 

Campbell, a Computer Information Technology major at Gateway Community 

and Technical College.  Lee is also a participant in TRIO Project ASPIRE, a 

federally funded grant that serves first generation and/or Pell eligible students. 

Lee Campbell has overcome some personal struggles throughout his life to 

become a bright, driven, high achieving, kind and caring human being.  His 

parents passed away early in his life and he was drawn to alcohol and 

substance abuse as a way to numb his feelings.  As an adult, this student has 

overcome that way of life, and has even donated a kidney to save another 

person.  Lee is extremely determined and inquisitive, and has taught himself a 

great deal in the world of technology, in addition to maintaining a perfect 4.0 

GPA in Computer Information Technology coursework.  This student’s 

academic goal is to transfer to Northern Kentucky University to earn a bachelor 

degree in Informatics.  His personal goal is to help other people in need.  I 

highly recommend Lee Campbell be considered for a scholarship to support his 

high achievement and his drive to complete a bachelor degree in Informatics.  A 

scholarship for this student is a wonderful investment; it is well deserved, and 

recognizes and reinforces his desire for success. 

I would be happy to answer any inquiries regarding this recommendation.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Sherry Feitz Parsons 

Counselor, TRIO Project ASPIRE 

859-442-1623 



 

 


